
 

 

 

 

What is happening in Vhembe District? 
 

Members are aware that the PSA values continuous communication between structures and the PSA’s 

Provincial Office in Polokwane to ensure the attainment of the Union’s objectives. Constant 

communication is important in any organisation. The PSA Provincial Office in Limpopo intends to get in 

touch with all districts before the end of 2024. In view of this, the PSA has arranged meetings with all 

shop stewards in Vhembe District as follows:  

 

Date  Shop stewards from mentioned areas  Venue  

Mon, 19 Aug Thohoyandou, Sibasa, Shayandima, 

Makwarela, and Mutale   

Department of Water and Sanitation 

(Phalaphala FM)  

Tue, 20 Aug Louis Trichardt and Elim Soutpansberg East Circuit 

Tue, 20 Aug Beitbridge and Musina Musina - Old Mutual Board Room 

Wed, 21 Aug Malamulele and Vuwani Vhembe TVET - Shingwedi Campus 

Thurs, 22 Aug  Dzanani and Nzhelele Dzanani Department of Home Affairs  

 

Further, members are reminded that Vhembe District will be hosting a Members’ Intersectoral Meeting on 

15 November 2024 and members are reminded to purchase tickets at R50.  

 

Members can contact the following officials for clarity:  

 

Lawrence Muvhango – Lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za / 082 880 8995  

Lucky Kganyago – lucky.kganyago@psa.co.za / (015) 295 0510  

Caroline Vorster – caroline.vorster@psa.co.za / (015) 295 0513  
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